
From 1918-20, Noblesville High School was sometimes 
referred to as “Levinson High School”. The person the 
school was honoring was native son, Salmon O. Levinson. 
He was a successful Chicago attorney, philanthropist, and 
international statesman. His parents had migrated from 
Prussia to Noblesville in 1857 where they raised 5 children 
and established a clothing store on the South side of the 
Square. Salmon was the eldest son, born on 12/29/1865. 
He graduated from Noblesville High School in 1882, 
undergraduate at University of Chicago and Yale University 
in 1888. He earned his law degree from Lake Forest 
College. He acquired a national reputation in corporate law. 
He became involved in national and international politics 
following WWI. He was instrumental in the attempts to 
have all nations sign a treaty outlawing war. He consulted 
with presidents, senators and ambassadors. He authored 
most of the Pact of Paris which was the treaty for all 
countries to renunciate war. 62 nations signed the treaty and 
Salmon was nominated for a Noble Peace Prize in 1930 for 
his efforts.

Salmon never forgot his hometown, frequently returning 
and maintaining regular contact with its affairs. In 1906, 

he started an award for the highest academic male and 
female at NHS and NJHS. The Levinson Award was $50 
in gold. It is still awarded today (not in gold). In 1915, he 
and his brother donated funds to construct the Noblesville 
Masonic Lodge. In 1917, he donated $10,000 (in todays 
dollars $221,529) to help with the construction of the new 
gymnasium building for the high school on Conner Street. 
He also donated $1,000 in 1927 for the construction of 
Forest Park Golf Course. In 1938, he donated his family’s 
homestead on South 8th Street to the City and it was used 
for two different City Halls. It is part of the site of the new 
huge apartment complex, The Levinson. He stayed in touch 
with the NHS Alumni Association and was the principal 
speaker at the annual banquets in 1916 and 1925.

The Noblesville community wanted to recognize 
Salmon for his generosity. So in 1918-20, the name, 
“Levinson High School” started being used in many school 
documents including the Commencement and school 
programs. The official name remained “Noblesville High 
School” and reference to Levinson started to wane in 1923. 
Salmon Levinson passed on 2/2/1941.

Brad Cook

DID YOU KNOWDID YOU KNOW
That over the past 20 years, the alumni association has 
awarded scholarships to over 142 graduating seniors?

DID YOU KNOWDID YOU KNOW
That 712 students graduated from Noblesville HS in 

the class of 2020, compared to 190 graduates in 1972?

Levinson High School in Noblesville?
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Seems like yesterday and yet it was a lifetime ago!  
Those carefree days of High School – some days filled with 
angst, some filled with smiles and laughter – wouldn’t it be 
a walk down memory lane to go back for just a day or two 
of fun, friendships and no doubt foolishness!!   We entered 
those hallowed halls in September 1967 and walked out 
May 1971.  We had grown so those 4 years – we entered as 
children and left as young adults ready to take on the world.  
Each year brought us new experiences, opportunities, and a 
step up in the grade level hierarchy from baby Freshmen to 
sophisticated Seniors.

Our goal was to become smarter and prepare for 
adulting - some of us actually paid attention and listened 
and made the top 10% (some of us passed with a sigh of 
relief and were grateful!!) We also had the opportunity to 
be involved in clubs and activities. There were numerous 
clubs to belong to – some offering experiences that might 
lead to careers Cadet Teachers, Candy Striper program, 
AFS and FFA, being on the Millstream and Shadow staff.  
Some teaching leadership skills - Student Council, Honor 
Society, Quill and Scroll, Hi-Y, Drama, Junior Classical 
League, Science Club, Math Club, Library-Audio Visual, 
FHA, Sunshine Club, Shop and Art, some just for fun and 
hanging out together – if that wasn’t enough many of us 
had an after-school job!!

We were blessed to be able to perform with musical 
talent – instrumentally with the Pep Band, Stage Band, 
Concert Band, Symphony Band, and the Marching Millers!  
Complementing the Marching Millers were our lovely 
Majorettes and Twirlers.  Vocally talented with our choirs 
– the Melodiers and the A Capella choir along with the 
Crescendos all led by Jane McFarland (who unbelievably in 
2019 at the tender age of 96 was still teaching in Waco TX)

Fond HS memories seem to always bring sports to 
mind!  The Millers were multi-talented – Track and Cross 
Country, Tennis, Swimming, Golf, Wrestling, Baseball, 
Basketball and Football. Games won and lost – conference 
play and sectionals – letters earned and sewn onto jackets.  
Sporting events cheered on by pep rallies and booster clubs 
with Miller spirit encouraged by our Cheerleading squads.  
We had added opportunities to be athletic with GAA and 
Intramurals.

While each sport generated enthusiasm and Miller 
Spirit – Football held a special spot for many of us -it was 
a tradition of celebration with Homecoming – building the 
floats, pep rallies, the parade, the game, the Homecoming 
Queen, the dance.  As Freshmen we didn’t have beginners’ 
luck, our float didn’t win and sadly carried over to 
the game against Elwood (we lost!)  As Sophomores 
we came in second with “Fry em in Greece” a nod to 
the Crawfordsville Athenians but did not take home a 
game victory.  Our Junior year we played the Sheridan 
Blackhawks, won the game, but lost the float competition. 
At long last our Senior year we once again played 

Crawfordsville – won the game and won 1st place for our 
egg laying duck who proclaimed “Quack Quawfordsville” 
In the words of class sponsor, Mr. Dellinger “He who 
quacks last, quacks best” (it’s OK to groan here!!)

As Seniors our Mighty Miller Football team ended the 
season 7-3 and one game seems to particularly stand out 
– it was against our nemesis, Carmel, we’re behind and 
there’s 1:40 left in the game – Butch Reel kicks a field goal, 
and the Millers win 19-18.  Sweet!  To top off this winning 
season, Butch along with Scott Jaimet, Rick Byram and 
Tom Knotts were all named as honorable mention on the 
All-State 1st team!!  Miller Pride!!

So many memories – canteens, pep rallies, bookstore, 
Junior Booth, and proms!  How can we forget building 
“South Seas Splendor” as Juniors?  Cruising Jim Dandy – 
roller skating – the Drive In – the Diana – Clancy’s – Mr. 
Ed’s and Willits – Western Auto – Murphy’s - the Corner 
Drugstore – Blue Ribbon Dairy, most of these places no 
longer a part of our lives, just sweet memories.

In May of 1971 we stepped off the stage in our caps 
and gowns and out the door to meet the challenges of the 
world.  Some of us went to college, some straight to work, 
some of us married and started families, some of us waited.  
Most of us went off on an adventure called being an adult 
and becoming responsible.  Now we are retired or getting 
ready to – we have grandchildren and maybe even great 
grandchildren and as Seenagers (Senior Teenagers) we are 
ready to have new adventures.  Before we do, lets have a 
moment of silence for those friends and classmates who 
are no longer with us, a part of who we were and fondly 
remembered.  

As we walk away from our memories listen carefully 
– can you hear it, one last time?  We are the Millers, the 
mighty mighty Millers…. everywhere we go, people want to 
know, who we are, so we tell them!  Well done, Class of 71.

WE ARE GREAT, WE ARE FUN – WE’RE THE CLASS OF 71!!

Seniors Butch Reel, Rick Robison, Rick Byram and 
Tom Knotts, celebrate a Carmel victory!
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CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FOLLOWING SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS FOR 2020

CLASS OF 1970 DONATES $15,000.00 FOR SCHOLARSHIPS

Total Scholarship Donations: $17,211.00 for 2020
A total of $17,500.00 was awarded in scholarships in 2020 - 7- $2,000.00 and 1-, $3,500.00

The NHS Alumni Association would like for you to meet 
the following scholarship winners from the 2020 graduating 
class. There was a total of 8 scholarship winners awarded. 
Each recipient had either a parent, grandparent or relative 
who attended Noblesville High School. The Association is 
proud to award 7 students with $2,000.00 to use towards 
their future education. This year we also awarded a 

$3,500.00 scholarship to one applicant who we felt stood 
out from all the other applicants. The total scholarship 
amount awarded in 2020 was $17,500.00 to some very 
deserving NHS graduates. Your generous donations to the 
scholarship fund make this all possible. Thank you for your 
support in the past and in the future.

Even though the 2020 
banquet was cancelled last 
year, the honored 50-year 

class of 1970, surprised 
the Alumni Board at our 

September meeting, with 
a check for $15,000.00 to 
be used for scholarships. 

We want to thank the class 
of 1970 for your generous 

donation and hard work.

ABBY HALEY
2020 Scholarship Winner - $3,500
Abby was selected as our outstanding scholarship 
applicant.  Abby was accepted into IVY TECH, 
community college and plans to study construction 
management. Abby’s parents are Tiffani and Jeff Haley.

OLIVIA BOHLANDER
2020 Scholarship Winner- $2,000
Olivia was accepted into Indiana State University 
and plans to go in the field of  Physical Education/
Coaching. Olivia’s mother is Dawn Johnson.

EMILY DECOCQ
2020 Scholarship Winner- $2000
Emily was accepted into Butler University and plans 
to go into the field of pharmacy. Emily’s parents are 
Jeff and Anne Decocq.

ANNA STRONG
2020 Scholarship Winner- $2,000
Anna was accepted into Purdue University and plans 
to study speech pathology. Anna’s parents are Traci 
and Ryan Strong.

BAILEY TURNER
2020 Scholarship Winner- $2,000
Bailey was accepted into Ball State University and 
plans to study Exercise Science. Bailey’s parents are 
Travis and Ashley Stetnish.

JACOB HAMM
2020 Scholarship Winner- $2,000
Jacob was accepted into Ball State University 
and plans to study Exercise Science/Pre- Physical 
Therapy. Jacob’s parents are Chris and Angela Hamm.

ANNABEL PITTMAN
2020 Scholarship Winner- $2,000
Annabel was accepted into Indiana University and 
plans to study Speech and Language Pathology. 
Annabel’s parents are Craig and Julie Pittman.

SAVANNAH MAY
2020 Scholarship Winner- $2,000
Savannah was accepted into Purdue University and 
plans to study Architecture and or Construction 
Management.  Savannah’s parents are Rene and 
Terry May.

Pictured are from left to right: Chris Jensen, board member; Tom Irving, class of 1970; 
Janet Scott Smith, class of 1970; Darrell Andrews, class of 1970; and outgoing  
President of the Alumni Board; Tom Gang.
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Alumni Share & Remember

IN MEMORY OF
Phil Shelby 

From David Land (1964)
Margaret (Craig) Eudaly and Barbara (Eudaly) Godby 

From Judith Eudaly
Tom Rogers (1967) 

From Tom Gang (1967)
Krissi Davis and Courtney Cox 

From Tony and Mike Collins

New Members 2020
Did you know that only $20 makes you a lifetime member of 

the NHS Alumni Association? Our new members for 2020 are 
listed below for your review. Encourage your classmates to join 
the efforts of the Alumni Association by adding your name to 
the 2021 list. See the registration form on page 7 to include your 
$20.00 to become a member.

Janet Jaros	 1969
Deb Turner Thomas	 1969
Joe Sherrill	 1971
Jeannetta Bledsoe Stickford 	 1972
Jim Harger	 1974
Terry Miller Handel	 1972
Julia Horan Carlyle	 1972
Terry Irving	 1972
David Whitesell	 1972
Linda Johnson	 1972
Jerry Watson	 1972
Gail McGuffy Wilson-Newby	 1972
Glenda Morris Richard	 1972

Vanessa DuVall Banagh	 1972
Suzanne Dreher Bastin	 2006
Peggy McRoy Glover	 1971
Abby Haley	 2020
Anna Strong	 2020
Annabel Pittman	 2020
Bailey Turner	 2020
Emily DeCocq	 2020
Jacob Hamm	 2020
Olivia Bohlander	 2020
Savannah May	 2020
Lora Day Barker	 1971

Honoring the 2020 “Gold Star” contributors 
by placing their name on permanent display, 
indicating all donations are used for 
scholarships only. Add $250 to your 
reservation form to be honored next year. 

Jo (1967) and Gary Rhodes
Ted (1958) and Mary Sue Rowland (1959)
Lee and Linda (Richwine) Klotz (1969)
Sharon Haymaker Muir (1961)
Linda Johnson (1972)
Class of 1970
Carrie Merrell Houchin (1970)
Tom Kenley (1970)
Jerry Heiny (1970)
Alan Harper (1970)
Darrell Andrews (1970)
Tom Irving (1970)
Terri Sigman Kennedy (1972) 

In memory of John Kennedy (1972)

www.NoblesvilleAlumni.org               @MillerAlumni               Noblesville Alumni

From the President
Greetings to all,
Last year, the 2020 alumni banquet was 

cancelled due to the COVID-19 pandemic. At 
our January 11th meeting of the NHS board of 
directors, we had to make that difficult decision 
again, to cancel our annual banquet that would 
have been held in April of this year. Like last 
year, with the class of 1970, we also had to share 
this sad news with the class of 1971, as they would 
have been honored this year as our 50-year class. 
We are thinking ahead for the 2022 banquet on a 
more positive note, when we will honor the 50-
year class, which is my class, the class of 1972. 
I am sure we will have discussions on how we can also give 
recognition to the class of 1970 and 1971 in a combined effort.

I want to take this opportunity to thank all of you who have 
donated in the past to our scholarship fund. Last year we were 
fortunate enough to award $17,500.00 to 8 graduating seniors. 
The challenge we will be facing this year is to replenish our 
scholarship fund, since we will not be holding a banquet. We 
are hopeful we will be able to continue providing the same 
number of scholarships as we have in the past. I am confident 
that through our loyal supporters and your generous donations, 
no matter how big or small, we will still be able to accomplish 
our goal. 

Even though we have over 2,000 members, we struggle 
to get younger people to join and attend our banquets. We 
have had this discussion since I joined the board in 1998. If 
you are a member and have family members who graduated 
from Noblesville, please encourage them to join and attend 
our banquets. In the past few years, the classes from the ‘60s 
have shown an increase in membership but the classes from 
the ‘70s and ‘80s and earlier need to really get more of their 
classmates involved and encourage them to join. Currently 
we have 300 or more attend our annual banquet, but if the 
younger generation does not begin to get involved, I am afraid 
of what may happen in future years with our attendance. For 
the first time since I have been on the board and dating back 
before that, the board increased our lifetime membership fee 
from $10.00 to $20.00. This is still a great deal for a onetime 
membership fee. 

In closing I want to thank our awesome board. Our 
15-member volunteer board works hard each year to host a fun 
filled banquet for all of you to be able to attend and reminisce 
with your NHS classmates. We honor our 50-year class 
and with your generosity, we raise money for scholarships 
for many of our deserving graduating seniors.  We have 5 
members with over 20 years of experience on the board and 
we are fortunate to have several new members that bring with 
them new ideas for us all to consider.

			   Sincerely, 
			   Peggy Baldwin Beaver 
			   Class of 1972

1972

2021
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Thank you to our fine sponsors!

J CRUISE TRAVEL 
JANET JAROS 
317-370-8751 

jjaor1005@outlook.com 
www.jcruisetravel.com 

 

 
 

Luke & Sally 
Kenley 

Class of 1963 

 
RENNER-NIXON 
BODY WORKS 

8190 E. 146th Street 
Noblesville, IN 46062 

317-773-9792 

 
PEGGY BEAVER 

NHS CLASS OF 1972 
In Memory of  all our 
departed classmates 

 
CHRISTOPHER JENSEN 
 NOBLESVILLE MAYOR 

CLASS OF 2002 
 

JIM DANDY 
RESTAURANT 

2301 E. Conner Street 
Noblesville, IN 46060 

317-773-3288 

 
ROWLAND PRINTING 

P.O. Box 69 
Noblesville, IN 46061 

317-773-1829 

BOLDEN’S CLEANING & 
RESTORATION 

112 Park 32 West Drive 
Noblesville, IN 46062 

317-773-7683 

SAGAMORE NEWS MEDIA 
THE PAPER, THE TIMES 
SHERIDAN NEWS. HCSD 

P.O. BOX 272 
CRAWFORDSVILLE, IN 47933 

765-361-0100 

 
BEAVER HEATING & 

COOLING 
20755 Riverwood Ave. 
Noblesville, IN 46062 

317-773-8013 

 
NOBLESVILLE ELKS 

LODGE # 576 
35 S. 9th Street 

Noblesville, IN 46060 
317-773-4182 

 
 

GREG O’CONNOR 
Noblesville 
City Council 

 
DON HINDS FORD 
12610 Ford Drive 
Fishers, IN 46038 

317-849-9000 

 
RANDALL & ROBERTS 

FUNERAL HOME 
317-773-2584 

 
KATHY & PERRY 

WILLIAMS 
Class of 1974 

 & Class of 1969 
 

 
NHS 

CLASS OF 
1965 

BRIAN AYER 
AYER’S REAL ESTATE 

17980 Cumberland Rd. 
Noblesville, IN 46060 

317-773-1895 

 
NHS CLASS OF 1967 
 Years of Memories 

ONCE A MILLER 
ALWAYS A MILLER 

 
NOBLESVILLE 

SUNRISERS KIWANIS 
Serving the Youth 

of Noblesville 

 
SYD’S BAR & GRILL 

808 Logan Street 
Noblesville, IN 46060 

317-773-6132 

ADRIENES FLOWERS & GIFTS 
1249 Conner Street 

Noblesville, IN 46060 
“65” graduates 

Steve & Moffett (Robinson) 
Craig 

 
ZECK’S BBQ & MORE 
Full Catering Menu 

Zecksbbq.com 
317-774-1955 

ORIGINAL NOBLESVILLE 
DAIRY QUEEN 

798 South 10th Street 
Noblesville, IN 46060 

317-773-5519 

NHS CLASS OF 1968 
In memory of our 

departed classmates 
Forever present in our 

memories 

 
NOBLESVILLE SCHOOLS 

EDUCATION FOUNDATION 
P.O. BOX 724 

NOBLESVILLE, IN 46061 

 
THE MERRELL 

FAMILY 
1971,1973,1975,1977 
 1978,2010,2011,2013 

 
NHS CLASS OF 1960 

Congratulations to our 
graduating seniors and 

all honored classes 

COOK & COOK 
ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

955 Logan Street 
Noblesville, IN 46060 

317-773-5522 

BOLDEN’S DRY CLEANERS 
151 N. 8th Street 

Noblesville, IN 46060 
M-F 6-6 
Sat 7-1 

317-773-3884 

 
PERKINS RESTAURANT & 

BAKERY 
250 Noble Creek Drive 

Noblesville, IN 
317-776-2800 

 
NOBLESVILLE FIRST 

MIKE DAVIS 
 Noblesville City Council 

 

KIRK HARDWARE 
848 Logan Street 

A complete line of 
hardware and gifts 
Bill & Carrie Prater 

317-773-4371 
 



On September 19, 2020, the class of 1965 held their 55th 
class reunion outdoors at Forest Park, in order to practice 
social distancing and follow COVID-19 guidelines. Doug 

Robinson, class of 1966 catered 
the event. Toni Voss Dickover 
organized the event stating there 
were 23 classmates in attendance 
and 9 guests. Tom Zinn was in 
town from California and Greg 
Fisher and Linda Moss from 
Florida. There were 216 in the 
graduating class and they have 
lost 54 classmates to date, 16 of 
those since their 50-year reunion 
in April of 2015. They played 

‘60s music from CDs and had lots of time to visit and 
catch up. One highlight was being able to play a couple of 
CDs performed by classmate Donnie Box. The CDs were 
shared by Connie Odom, another 1965 classmate. Donnie 
was the most recent classmate to pass away, on August 31, 
2020. Donnie was friends with Steve Wariner and Dottie 
West and had a small recording studio in his basement and 
wrote many country music songs.
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NOBLESVILLE HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
2021-2022 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

PRESIDENT: Peggy Baldwin Beaver	 1972
VICE PRESIDENT: Terri Sigman Kennedy	 1972
TREASURER: Janice Robinson	 1968
SECRETARY: Alaina Epperson Shonkwiler	 2001
HISTORIAN: Brad Cook	 1973

Jeff Zeckel	 1973
Joanne Cook White	 1948
Eric Spencer	 2008
Kathy Kreag Williams	 1974
Chris Jensen	 2002

Tim Timmons	 1975 
Karen Williams Pryor	 1974
Tom Gang	 1967
Kate Baker	 1999
Bret Richardson	 1977

BOARD MEMBERS

Class Of 1965 
Holds Their 

55th Class Reunion
CLASS OF 1949 DONATES

ALUMNI BOARD – MANY YEARS OF SERVICE

On behalf of the class of 1949, Carol Roudebush 
Swaynie, class secretary and Ivan Sherman, class 
president, donated the balance of their class treasury 
to the alumni association. Carol has held the class 
secretary position since graduating from NHS in 
1949. There were 64 original classmates, with 
14 members still living today. They take pride in 
believing they may be the only class who has held a 
class reunion every year since graduation. Except for 
2020 because of the coronavirus pandemic. Several 
classmates over the years volunteered their homes to 
hold their reunions. Some of the classmates include 
Carolyn Johns, Bob Darrah, Bob Millikan, Dick 
Lawson and Ivan Sherman. Carol held their 45th 
reunion outdoors at her home during the day, then 
they all moved to the banquet room at the bowling 
alley for dinner and more socializing. Following are 
the names of the 14 remaining classmates, Pat Cramer 
Collins, Mary Dahlke Berg, Robert Darrah, Carolyn 
Fore Johns, Dick Lawson, Maizie White Glover, 
Barbara Oakes Mitchell, Patti Pickett Koerber, Carol 
Roudebush Swaynie, Ivan Sherman, Merlin Bud 
Statzer, Dorotheamae Thistlethwaite Walls, Martha 
Whitcomb Floyd and Ruth Parsons Gubochi. Thank 
you class of 1949 for your generous donation.

Did you know that the NHS Alumni board has some very 
dedicated board members? Some who have served on the 
board for over 20 years. Our longest serving board member 
is Kathy Kreag Williams. Kathy joined the board in 1989, 
which makes this year the beginning of her 32nd year. 
Kathy served as the board’s secretary for many years. Next 
in line is our Historian Brad Cook, who joined the board 
in 1992 and has served as president of our board and starts 
29 years of service this year. Peggy Baldwin Beaver joined 
in 1998 and served 16 years as treasurer and currently is 
our president. Peggy has served 23 years on the board. 
Jeff Zeckel and Joanne Cook White both joined in 2000. 
Jeff has served as our president for a total of 4 terms and 

Joanne has served as recording secretary. Both beginning 
21 years of service on the board. Other board members 
include Tom Gang, who started in 2008, serving 3 years as 
our president, for a total of 13 years, Janice Robinson, our 
current treasurer, started in 2011 for a total of 10 years, Tim 
Timmons, who served as our president, started in 2014 for 
a total of 7 years, Karen Williams Pryor started in 2015 for 
a total of 6 years, Eric Spencer started in 2016 for a total of 
5 years, Chris Jensen started in 2017 for a total of 4 years, 
Alaina Epperson Shonkwiler started in 2018 for a total of 3 
years, Terri Sigman Kennedy started in 2019 for a total of 2 
years, Kate Baker, started in 2020 and our newest member 
who just started this year is Bret Richardson.

Toni Dickover



WE STILL NEED YOUR HELP!!!  
Please consider donating to our scholarship, general and newsletter fund this year  

even though we had to cancel our banquet. Your support is greatly appreciated.

At our January 11, 2021 Alumni Board meeting, the NHS 
Alumni Board had to make a very difficult decision. By 
unanimous vote, WE HAVE CANCELLED OUR 2021 
NHS ALUMNI BANQUET, that was to be held in April 
of this year. We feel that your health and safety is our 
top priority. Since we have no way to determine what the 
future holds regarding the COVID-19 virus, and how long 

we should be concerned about holding large groups and 
meetings, we felt it would be irresponsible on our part 
to hold an event that could put you at risk.  We will miss 
seeing all of you and will look forward to seeing you at the 
2022 alumni banquet which will be held on April 30, 2022.  
PLEASE PLAN TO ATTEND, when we will honor the 
class of 1972, our 50 year class.

• Your name placed on permanent plaque display @ $250 each . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                           $___________
          Gold Star All money goes toward scholarships
          Plaque to read:__________________________________________________________________________
• A little extra for scholarship fund. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                                                  $___________
◊ Donation for Scholarship Fund “In Memory Of” . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                                     $___________
         Name and In Memoriam as you would like it to appear in the 2022 Newsletter (See page 4 for examples)_______________________
        ______________________________________________________________________________________
• A little more for the general fund to support Annual Banquet. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                            $___________
• A little more for the Newsletter Fund. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                                               $___________
◊ NEW Lifetime Membership for NHS grads and associate members @ $20 each . . . . . . . . . . . . .            $___________
         Fill out form below                                                                                                          TOTAL . . . . . . . . . . . . .            $___________

___________________________________________________	 _ ______________ 	 ________________________________
Name	 (include maiden name)	 NHS Class of	  Phone

____________________________________________________________________ 	 ________________________________
Address	  City	  State	  Zip		  Email
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NHS Alumni Annual Banquet - CANCELLED!!!

Make checks payable to: NHS Alumni      •      Mail to: P.O. Box 818, Noblesville, IN 46061
Questions: Call Peggy Baldwin Beaver 317-372-2674 / bvrhut@aol.com  

or Janice Robinson 317-773-3425 / bbop1950@yahoo.com



NHS CLASS OF 1971
TO HOLD 50 YEAR REUNION

Due to the cancellation of the 2021 Alumni Banquet, the honored 
50-year class of 1971 was left to decide on whether they would 
continue to hold their 50-year class reunion, after cancelling 
their original date in April, the night before the Alumni Banquet.   
Their class committee met and decided to hold their 50-year 
reunion on August 7, 2021 at Osprey Pointe Pavilion, at Morse 
Beach, in Noblesville.  The pavilion is located at 19777 Morse 
Park Lane.  The tentative schedule will include a social hour 
beginning at 5:00 p.m. and dinner at 6:00 p.m.  More details 
about your reunion will be sent soon from your class committee.

ATTENTION: Class of 1972 & 1973
The class of 1972 will be our honored 50-year class at next year’s 
banquet to be held on April 30th, 2022.  A 50-year class reunion 
will be held on Friday, April 29th the night before the banquet. 
The class of 1973 will be the host class at next year’s banquet.  
Plan to attend!!!!!!!!!

NHS Alumni News/2021
P.O. Box 818
Noblesville, IN 46061

LUSCO CORPORATION
Karl, Ilene and Gabriella Smith

In loving memory of:
Joseph Smith, Shirley Shevick and Norma Jean Rifkin

1940s graduates of Noblesville High School

May the success they achieved during their lifetimes,
Be the testament to the education and value they acquired at NHS

PLAN TO ATTEND
2021 Homecoming

Noblesville vs. Zionsville
September 17, 2021

A volunteer association made up of  
Noblesville High School graduates and families.

NHS Alumni News NHS Alumni News

On September 25th, 2020, the 
class of 1964 gathered for their 
annual Weiner Roast and Bonfire 
(minus the wieners and bonfire). 
Tony Fisher, 1964 classmate, stated 
it was decided by their committee, 
that 70 + year-old folks should no 
longer be walking around in the 
dark on uneven ground. So, for 
the first time they held their yearly 
event inside at Osprey Pointe Pavilion at Morse Beach.  
It was a great facility, beautiful evening, and plenty of 
food.  Everyone brought their favorite dish and sloppy joes 
were provided as the main course. COVID-19 did limit 
attendance somewhat, 24 classmates were in attendance.  
The Pavilion at Morse Beach has already been reserved for 
their next annual gathering. Details about their next event, 
will be provided from the class committee in the near future.

CLASS OF ‘64 ~
THE CLASS THEY ALL ADORE!

Tony Fisher


